
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
  

 
POWER CUT, SOUTH SIDE OF 

PORT OF CARDIFF 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT WESTERN POWER WILL BE 
CARRYING OUT ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE TO THE 

SOUTH SIDE SUB, PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
ON   

THURSDAY 17
TH

 MAY FROM 07:30am – 07:40am. 

 
DURING THIS PERIOD YOU WILL BE AFFECTED BY A 
POWER CUT. WESTERN POWER ADVISE THAT YOU 
SWITCH OFF AND UNPLUG SENSITIVE ELECTRICAL 

APPLIANCES SUCH AS COMPUTERS/SATELLITE 
SYSTEMS ETC BEFORE THE POWER GOES OFF. YOU 
MAY ALSO NEED TO THINK ABOUT ALARM SYSTEMS. 

FURTHER ADVICE CAN BE OBTAINED BY VISITING 
WESTERN POWERS WEBSITE 

WWW.WESTERNPOWER.CO.UK  
 

       14
TH

 MAY  2018  


